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 On Easter Sunday, we celebrate the very source
of our belief in a RISEN SAVIOR, JESUS CHRIST.

Come prepared to give your full attention to Jesus
because He and He alone deserves our worship.

We will begin Easter Sunday with a Sunrise
Service at 7am, followed by breakfast. We will

have our normal services at 8:30 and 11:00 and
Connect Groups at 9:45. Nursery, Pre-K & 2:52

Kidz will be at 11am, but The Vine will be
canceled.

Easter is almost here and RLCC has a packed
weekend full of activities coming your way. On

Good Friday, we will take a moment to remember
what Jesus endured for us, His incredible journey

and His solemn passion. People that do not
normally attend church are more likely to attend
on Easter and at Christmas. Remember to invite
your friends and family. Please join us at 7pm on
Good Friday for this special time of worship and

meditation. 

God gave each one of us certain gifts. We can use
those gifts to serve in various ways. Are you

serving? If not, why not? We have multiple ways to
volunteer at RLCC and all of those areas are

important for the day to day operations of a church.
Serving as a volunteer not only promotes personal
growth and self-esteem, but is an opportunity to

get to know others, strengthening our church
family and making a difference for those around
you. Join us on March 3rd at noon to see all the

areas where you can help.

Chris & Amy Dyar are expecting their baby by the
end of March. Let’s share some love and support to

this family by having a diaper & wipes drop-off.
During the first two weeks of March you can drop

off diapers and wipes and leave them in the
welcome lobby on the gray table (where our Church
Merchandise area is located.) The Dyar family has

been part of RLCC for several years and we are
looking forward to welcoming a new Dyar in our

midst. They prefer Pampers brand.
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Do you enjoy making art?  Come hang out with Kenny in
the fellowship hall on Wednesday evenings from 6–
9pm.  Kenny has experience with both oil and acrylic

painting. Whether you’re an accomplished artist or have
trouble drawing a stick figure, you’re sure to have an
enjoyable evening making art with friends! You can

bring your own supplies, but if you don't have your own,
Kenny can help. Join us on Wednesday evenings,

February 21st and March 6th for our Real Life Open Art
Studio!

Grab a chair, a side dish, your corn hole set and
join us for a night around a bonfire. Hot dogs

and marshmallows will be provided. Make sure
to put this on your calendar and join us for a

relaxing night of fellowship for the whole
family. If it rains, we will postpone the event

and notify everyone by email.

Each year we have a 30 Pieces of Silver
offering where we turn the price of betrayal
into a gift of love. This year the offering will
be divided between the Children's Ministry

and the Youth Ministry to support their
programs. Special bags are available near the

offering boxes. You can also give online by
selecting the "30 Pieces of Silver" fund.



February Totals
Attendance (online & in-person) & Offering

1st Week Attendance - 311 Offering - $10,876.39
2nd Week Attendance - 430  Offering - $5,777.83
3rd Week Attendance - 389  Offering - $7,355.71
4th Week Attendance - 373 Offering - $11,398.56
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Bread Emory serves the students of Emory
University and the surrounding area. Bake 3

dozen cookies (no nuts), place them in a
disposable container, and leave them in room
103 (the main office). The latest you can drop
off is 10am Tuesday, March 19th. If you leave

them in the children's wing/coffee area, or
any other location, they will be eaten, as

people may think they are a snack. Please
place them in room 103. 

Every Friday at 10am, a group called Penz N
Needles meets in room 102. Attendees bring all

kinds of crafty, fun things, like knitting,
crochet, crafts, coloring, puzzles, needle point,

diamond art, or any other thing they are
working on. It’s a time of fellowship where

people can hang out and craft together. If you
are interested and still have questions, contact

Lorraine at the number listed on the graphic
above.


